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26th October 2015 

Dear parents,          
 

In line with our Guiding Statements, we are dedicated to educating students in a stimulating 

environment to the highest possible academic standards.  We are committed to providing excellent 
international educational programmes, from the modified English National Curriculum through to the 

International General Certificate of Secondary Education and the International Baccalaureate Diploma 
Programme. 

 

We are committed to promoting open and effective communication within the community.  To this 
end we would like to invite you to attend our inaugural Open Morning on Tuesday 3 November 

between the hours of 9:00 and 12:00.  The Open Morning is fully supported by the Parent Teacher 
Association and will have the following format: 

 
 The morning will be held on a normal school day with no special events or classes 

organised. 

 The ethos of the morning will be completely positive. 

 Parents are asked not to interrupt the teaching taking place. 

 Parents are asked not to distract their own children by greeting them in class. 

 Parents are asked not to open children’s books and files 

 Parents are asked to simply observe the teaching and learning taking place. 

 Pre/Primary and Secondary parents are invited to visit any classes. 

 

Although this event is an Open Morning, for security reasons we do need to know exactly who will be 
attending and therefore, we ask you to complete and return the attached form.   

 
Yours faithfully, 

 

The Senior Leadership Team 

 

Open Morning – Tuesday 3 November (Please return this form to the Campus Secretary) 
 

Number of people who will be attending the BISI Open Morning    
   

I/we will be attending (tick the campus you will be attending) 

 
I/we will be attending (tick the school level(s) you will be attending) 

 
Name and year group of your Name of your children  

 
__________________________________________________________________________________ 

 

__________________________________________________________________________________ 
 

I agree to the format of the morning. 
 

 

Signed_______________________________________Date__________________________________ 
 

 

   
City Zekeriyakoy 

   

Pre Primary Secondary 
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